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Subject: MB/868/DC - xoserve - Implementation of DNPC03-Distribution Network 
Pricing Consultation 

Dear Colleague, 

Please be advised that the changes raised through DNPC03 (Distribution Network Pricing 
Consultation) to increase the Capacity element of the LDZ system charges from a 50% 
Capacity and 50% Commodity split to a more cost reflective 95% Capacity and 5% 
Commodity split, and to introduce new parameter values within the Filter Failure mechanism 
for variance periods starting on or after 1st October 2008 were successfully implemented as 
planned on 13th September 2008. 

The new price regime will be effective as from 1st October 2008 and will be reflected in your 
October invoice that you will receive in November. 

All Offers received will reflect the new price regime from 1st October 2008.  Please note that 
transfer files (TRF) will contain the new prices from 22nd September 2008 onwards (D-7). 

If you would like to discuss these particular changes or have any questions then please 
contact either Stuart Hegarty (0121 623 2729) or Matthew Rider (0121 623 2730). 

Kind regards 

Matthew Rider 

Project Analyst 

xoserve Projects & Change Management 

xoserve 

31 Homer Road 

3rd Floor South 3S 003 

7592 2730 (internal) 

0121 623 2730 (external) 
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